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Employee Spotlight 
  
Congratulations to Wanda Wyant who celebrated 20 years of service this May! 

  

Wanda came to The Bellevue Hospital (TBH) in June of 1990 as an Environmental Services Tech. She transferred to the  

Registration Department in September of 1990, where she stayed until she left after her first child was born in 1996. Wanda 

returned to TBH in May, 1997 in the Registration Department. She later transferred to the Specialty Clinic area. 

  

Wanda and her husband have been married for 22 years. They have a 21 year old daughter and an 18 year old son. 

 

Wanda was born at TBH. She enjoys spending time with her family and friends. Every Sunday she cooks a big family dinner and enjoys the 

“family day”. Her favorite food is BBQ. She enjoys running.  She has completed many 5k marathons and one 10k marathon  If she could be 

anywhere, she would choose Florida since she loves being outdoors. Wanda’s most memorable trip was to Jamaica.  Her in-laws sent her and 

her husband for a 10 year anniversary trip to Jamaica. Her plans for the future include buying an RV and traveling!  

 

Thank you Wanda for your 20 years of service.  

Wanda Wyant 
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New  
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Please welcome 

these new      

employees to 

the Family of 

The Bellevue        

Hospital: 

 

 

Deborah  

Cunningham, 

ICU 

 

 

 

Kari Poore, 

Patient Access 

 

 

 

Kayla Schaf-

fer, ER 

 

 

 

Tonya Schaf-

fer, Lab 

 

 

 

Jennifer  

VanHattem, 

ER 

 

Dawn Bova named TBH nominee for OHA Award 

 

 Dawn Bova, MSN, NP-C, with The Bellevue 

Hospital’s (TBH) Family Health Services and Occupa-

tional Health Department, is TBH’s nominee for the 2017 

Ohio Hospital Association’s (OHA) Albert E. Dyckes 

Health Care Worker of the Year Award. 

 The Albert E. Dyckes Health Care Worker of the 

Year Award has been given annually since 1996 to one 

Ohio caregiver who personifies a leader, gives back to the 

community, and routinely goes beyond the call of duty 

and has overcome odds to succeed. 

 The hospital staff nominated Bova for the award 

with the following information:  

 “Dawn is a natural leader who leads by example. 

She has been a nurse for the past 31 years and has worked  

at The Bellevue Hospital for the past 27 years. During this time she  

has worked in various locations and expanded her knowledge.”  

 In addition to Dawn’s nursing career, she actively  

volunteers her time with OhioCAN (Change Addiction Now) as the Sandusky County Coordinator. OhioCANs’ 

goal is to educate, embrace and empower those affected with or by substance use disorders and to reduce the stig-

ma of overdoses. Dawn was drawn to helping families dealing with substance use disorder because of her and her 

family’s personal experience in substance use disorder and recovery efforts. Her son, Bradley, recently lost his 

courageous battle with addiction. Dawn is trying to turn her son’s death into something positive by bringing  

awareness, education and resources to others. 

 Dawn will represent TBH at the OHA Recognition Dinner in Columbus in June.  

Members of The Bellevue Hospital’s  

Executive team congratulate Dawn Bova on 

her nomination for the OHA Albert E.  

Dyckes Healthcare Worker of the Year 

Award.  

Upcoming TBH Foundation Events: 

 

Dr. D. Ross irons Centennial 5K Memorial Run/Walk - Friday, June 23, 2017 at 7:00 p.m. 

 Bellevue High School Track - Flat, out and back. Pre-entry fee: $25. Pre-entry deadline: June 10, 2017. 

 

Dr. Elbert D. Lawrence Memorial Classic Car, Truck and Motorcycle Show - Saturday, June 24, 2017, 

from 10:00 a.m. - 2:00 p.m. 

  Bellevue High School Parking Lot -  Early Bird registration fee: $10. Day of Show registration fee: $20 

 Bike decorating contest from 10:00 - 1:00 p.m. Kids decorate their bikes at the car show. Door Prizes.  

 

37th Annual Foundation Golf Outing - Wednesday, July 19, 2017, 10:00 a.m.  

  Green Hills Golf Course, Clyde Ohio 

 Foursome—$500   Corporate Foursome—$600            
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